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Hi! 

Welcome back. I hope you had a good holiday. 

Mrs Mackenzie has had a long standing interesting in these two statements. As far as I know they are 
relevant to the administration of a tranquillizer (possibly chlorpromazine) which was associated with a fall 
during the late Mrs Richards’ time in Gosport hospital when she dislocated her hip - ie after the original fall in 
the nursing home which led to the hip fracture in the first place and admission to Haslar hospital for that. 

I think Mrs Mackenzie is relating the administration of chlorpromazine and some subsequent event relating to 
that disclocation of the hip during the stay in Gosport hospital which necessitated the return to Haslar for the 
further operation. She thinks the treatment with the tranquillizer was inappropriate and is asking that both 
those witnesses be called. 

The issue that has caused her a lot of agitation is having to set back the hearing date of 17 September. She 
had been okay with that date but "hit the roof" this time round! 

I just wonder if fixing a new date is the top priority and then after that you might consider if the evidence of 
these two nurses, Brewer and Baldochino, assists you or not. I am quite anxious to get the hearing date 
fixed. We have sent back availabilities for the autumn 2012 and for January 2013 as a fall back too. 

Hope this helps a little 

Best wishes 

i Code A i 
_.’ 

John C White 
Partner 

Clinical Negligence Department 

From: Horsley, Davi’ Code A i 

Sent: 19 April 2012 09:25 
To: White, John 
Subject: FW: Inquest delay 

Hello John, 

Back from holiday today. 

Do you know what this is all about ? It’s the first I’ve heard of it. 

.............. J 

David C. Horsley, LL.B, Solicitor 

H.M. Coroner 

Portsmouth & South East Hampshire 

19/04/2012 
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Sent: 11 April 2012 14:28 
To: Horsley, David 
Cc: ’White, John’; ’stephen lloyd’ 
Subject: Inquest delay 

Just received information further inquest date delay - are we waiting for retirement or death of all 

concerned in view of inquest granted in January 2009 following death in 1998 ? I also query non appearance 

of statements crucial to my mother’s care from Brewer and Baldochino which are listed in Prof. Livesley’s 

Report so I know they exist. Have now received anonymous phone call from someone in Gosport area giving 

me a "warning" - I have no idea who she is nor do I know how she obtained my ex directory number but 
she has volunteered the information she was once sectioned and is on anti-psychotic drugs over the " 

overdose" of diamorphine and death of her 11 month old baby daughter involving Mr. Mark Lomas and 

Blake Lapthorn appearing for the Nursing and Midwifery Council --with an inquest before Mr. Bradley in 
January 2009. No case to answer .I hope she does not have my home address . Each time there is a delay 

for the inquest etc. I receive vitriolic e mails and now phone calls -finding life difficult but I will not give up. 

Gillian M Mackenzie 
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